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A-level Results 2024 
 

 
A-level results are available to be collected from school on Thursday 15th August 2024 from 
8:00am until 1:00pm. 
  
If you would like your results to be collected by a friend or relative, please complete the form below. 
Send one copy to school before results day (email exams@silverdale.chorustrust.org or drop off at 
reception) and ensure a second copy is brought to school by the person collecting your results on the 
day. Results will not be given to any other person without this written consent and the person 
collecting results must bring some form of identification and provide a signature.  
 
Alternatively, if you require your results to be posted home, please provide us with a stamped 
addressed envelope before results day. 
 
Under no circumstances will results be given out over the phone or via email. 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 

Authority to collect A-level Results on behalf of the student 
 

 
Name of Student ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Name of person collecting results …………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
I hereby give permission for the above named person to collect my A-level results. 
 
 
Signed (student)  ………………………………………………………….…            Date ………………………….. 
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